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My dear friends and fellow Trusted Servants, 

My life has taken many turns over the last few years. My life has changed in many wonderful ways, and I 

have been blessed with many dear friends and associates. I am honored to be part of the Green 

Mountain Area of Narcotics Anonymous service structure. Serving as your Regional Committee Member 

has been a joy and a privilege.  

Returning to school has been an important change for me. As with many great blessings it has had its 

challenges. My health is, of course, the greatest challenge of my life. When I was miserable in early 

recovery people always said to me, “At least you’ve got your health.” How right they were! As many of 

you know I have struggled to maintain my job and my recovery and my educational endeavor. After 

lengthy discussion with my wife I decided to first reduce, then resign my employment and take classes 

on a full-time schedule. After an equally in-depth, on going conversation with my sponsor, I have made a 

decision to resign my service position as your Regional Committee Member.  

So, this is a measured action as I move forward in my life. I am sad to drop out of area service and find 

this necessary move unfortunate. Thank you all so very much for the opportunities to be of service to 

Narcotics Anonymous. 

 

Cecil M. 


